
 

 

SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP 
7471 McCray Road 
Fairview, PA 16415 
Workshop Meeting 

April 30, 2014 
1:00 P.M. 

 
 

The workshop meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at 
1:00 P.M. on April 30, 2014 by Chairman Peter Kraus.  Present were: Supervisors Peter 
Kraus and Mark Gennuso; Zoning Officer James Cardman and Assistant Secretary 
Michelle Zirkle. 
 
Visitors: Andrew Pastor 
 
Citizen Concerns:   Mr. Pastor came into the meeting concerned the Township was 
going to get phone calls from angry residents about noise and loose chickens.  Mr. 
Pastors chickens were attacked by two dogs.  The dogs tore through the fence.  The 
dogs also chased after his daughter and wife, and his neighbor Mr. Fedei scared off the 
dogs.  He is unaware whose dogs they belong to.  
 
Mr. Cardman talked to the Supervisors about the new Stormwater Regulations.  He 
would like to work with Urban Engineers to make a flyer or informative sheet about the 
regulations to better understand them.  This would also help inform the residents of the 
regulations.   
 

Mr. Gennuso presented the Draft Agreement for use of the Township Municipal Building 
Common Rooms.  Mr. Gennuso and Mr. Kraus made suggested changes to the Draft 
and will review with Mr. Heidler at the next Workshop Meeting. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 2:45 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Michelle Zirkle 
Assistant Secretary 

 

 


